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PMVictoriaESPPEm Resource

From: Terry, Tomeka
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2012 3:46 PM
To: VictoriaESP Resource
Subject: FW: Victoria County 2009 HMCFS

 
 

From: Purdie, Michael  
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2012 5:16 PM 
To: D. Dale Fowler 
Cc: Terry, Tomeka; Gregory Poremba 
Subject: RE: Victoria County 2009 HMCFS 
 
Dale, 
 
I did receive the map that you sent and I also have a hard copy of the Commodity Flow Study.  I will take care 
of it from here and make sure Greg gets it (and the electronic map).  I also have the MPO meeting minutes and 
notes that Dan and I sat in on. 
 
Again, thank you very much for your hospitality last week and assisting us with our meeting with the Port of 
Victoria, the large meeting in your office with the local stakeholders, and getting us with Judge Pozzi.  Pat, 
Dan, Greg, and I really appreciated all the help. 
 
The trip report that NRC will create will be available within the next few months detailing our activities down in 
Victoria along with the other activities done by the Victoria ESP team.  If you would like to be on the distribution 
list for the trip report, the Draft EIS, and any other documents/activities, please let the NRC project manager, 
Tomeka Terry, know and she will put you on the list. 
 
All the best, 
 
Michael Purdie 
(301) 415-0244 
 

From: D. Dale Fowler [mailto:dalefowler@victoriaedc.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2012 3:30 PM 
To: Purdie, Michael 
Subject: FW: Victoria County 2009 HMCFS 
 
Michael, when I tried to forward this document to you on Tuesday I received a notice that the transmission was 
rejected. I gave you the hard copy while you were in our office. Please let me know if you need the file electronically. If 
you do we may need to figure out another way for you to get it. The file is about 10 MB. Just let me know… Dale 
 
D. Dale Fowler CEcD 
President 
Victoria Economic Development Corp. 
 
361-485-3190 
 

From: Robert Kirk [mailto:rkirk@cmcvtx.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2012 11:47 AM 



2

To: dalefowler@victoriaedc.com 
Subject: FW: Victoria County 2009 HMCFS 
 
Dale: 
 
Here is an electronic version of the HazMat Commodity Flow Study.  It was good to see you this morning. 
 
Robbie 
 

From: Bierling, David [mailto:dhb@tamu.edu]  
Sent: Friday, December 04, 2009 11:07 AM 
To: Brenda Rosbottom; Robert Kirk; Jeb Brian Lacey; Richard McBrayer 
Cc: Hall, Donald; Jasek, Debbie 
Subject: Victoria County 2009 HMCFS 
 
Attached is the final HMCFS report for Victoria County.  We’ve added information about previous year traffic 
levels for road and rail, made comparisons to the 1996 report information, and added a listing of placard 
numbers observed by site.  We’ll be sending the raw data in Excel format separately next week.  Please let us 
know if you have any questions about the report.  We enjoyed working with your group and are interested in 
how this information gets implemented for Victoria City/County in the future; we hope you can keep us posted. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Bierling 
Assistant Research Scientist 
Texas Transportation Institute 
979 862 2710 
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